A45: GUITAR: BEGINNING CLASSICAL TECHNIQUE - Bob No11

Technique plus rudiments of reading music. No songs, just exercises. Learn correct body position, guitar position, use of left hand, use of right hand; how to practice; how to read music and relate it to the guitar; six arpeggios.

Limit 10 students per class, 45 minutes per week, anytime 10 can meet together.

1305 Yosemite Ave, San Jose. 292-4521.

A46: WE HAVE A CABIN IN SKYLONDA and the interest to learn form and composition of art -- call us and maybe we can organize a class. 851-8367.

ED8: THE UNIVERSITY AND SOCIETY - Ross Starr Principles and purposes of universities as institutions and in their relationships with society. Principles, purposes, and constraints on academic freedom. What is and should be the role of universities in education and research from both social and academic viewpoints?
Wednesdays 8:00pm, 2692 Louis Rd, Palo Alto. 326-4707.

SP46: FREE U SURVEY - W. Duane Austin
Early in Spring Quarter I was authorized to create a
questionaire or survey of the Free U as an attempt
at collecting opinion through other means than General Meeting, Coordinating Committee, and personal
contact. If others are interested in working on
this, we can probably assemble something really useful. If no one else is interested, then there is
not enough support for me to work on it.
First meeting Wednesday July 23, 2038 Stierlin Rd,
Mt. View. Please call 967-0302 if you plan to come.
Meeting time can be changed for convenience after
first meeting.

RECORDER CLASS FOR DROPOUTS (continuing)



Course Changes

EN3: KNOW AND GROW - Bob and Jeanne Strassner Correction: Fee too much. Changed to \$10 per person for quarter.

P5: HISTORY OF THE U.S. and P6: RADICAL CIA Correction: 424 Lytton not 242 Lytton.

EN4 needs women. Course focuses on disolving the ego through meditation, prayer and fantasy. There will be no sexual experimentation. Call Brian 325-9986.

A32: Betty Chang's class has been cancelled due to her change in moving date.

A30: CREATIVE MOVEMENT Closed.

Free Peoples Free Music Company

The Free People's Free Music Company presented its fourth consecutive concert at Lytton Plaza last Saturday night. Formed of street people, Free U members, and local high school members, the FPFMC came into existence following the first summer concert at the Plaza put on by the Free U. Free U Coordinator Bob Cullenbine who with Marc Porat did much of the work on last summer's liberation festivals announced a meeting at the first concert calling for all interested people present to organize for the summer. The meeting the following week attended by 25 people formed the FPFMC with the following goals.

(1) To present a varied rock music program every Saturday night for the summer in Palo Alto.

(2) To put on a Be-In late in the summer.

(3) To maintain an Open Microphone for any and all points of view between sets.

(4) To ask the City Council to relax the present repressive anti-rock park regulations, to allow our music and people back in the public parks - at least on a limited basis.

(5) To involve as many people as possible in the FPFMC, to learn the various skills in presenting concerts, hustling bands, procuring and operating generators, procuring and operating sound systems, working with local police, creating and printing posters publicity, etc.

posters, publicity, etc. So far Helix, Ice, Bicycle, Old Davis, Blu, Underwood Jug Band, Cold Turkey, Silver Chalice, Pickle Snuff and Orion have played. We have promises of many other good bands including Sons of Champlin, Cold Blood, It's a Beautiful Day, The Jefferson Airplane, Ace of Cups and Freedom Highway to play in the future. All of these people play for free as did last summer's bands, and the young people of Palo Alto love it. The expenses: sound system, generator, truck, printing are paid by collecting donations in cans during the concerts. It's hard work and more people are needed to share the burden. The FPFMC meetings are held at 5:00 MONDAYS AT THE PLAZA and concerts are every Saturday night beginning at 7:00 (if we get set up in time). We have yet to have an adequate P.A. system. It costs at least \$50 per week to rent one and over. \$1500 to purchase. If you can help by donating \$\$\$ please call Bob Cullenbine at 326-8104 or come to our meeting.

USA Flag Decals

There is a movement about about to put U.S. flag decals in your car windows. The proponents of this Patriotic Display offer as their reasons for doing so to demonstrate revulsion against anti-war protesters, college dissidents and other un-American types. Many of these decals also have the words "America, Love it or leave it". I, for one, can dig these little flag decals (without the hate motto) and have two (2) on my car. I encourage everyone to get some (along with your MFU decals) and display them in your windows. It's our flag too! Let's not let the racists, the paranoids, the super-Christers, and others of that ilk pre-empt our flag and pervert its meaning so badly that it stands for hatred, control and order, i.e., Fascism. The flag, to me, stands for freedom and justice and the kind of society and world we are trying to create.

- Bob Cullenbine